
Port Gamble Bay Cleanup
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Recent Activities: 01/26/2016
Please note the site is closed to the public! You are welcome to observe from the Port
Gamble bluff.
This is the final construction update for the season. Updates will resume in late spring.  Cleanup
work is nearly complete for season one!  January 19th was the deadline for completing year one
in-water work.  Placement of sediment capping was the main focus last week, along with
sampling to confirm that cleanup goals are met.
Season Two in-water work will begin in mid-July 2016 with some on-site construction preparation
beginning a bit earlier.
The Port Gamble Bay Cleanup activities to date included:
• 69,051 tons of clean materials for capping have been imported.  
• 3,314 piles have been removed.
• 2,789 tons of concrete debris has been trucked off-site for disposal.
• 110 loads of creosote piles have been removed from the site to date, 16 loads last week.
• 22,360 cubic yards of wood waste and sediments have been dredged from the subtidal area
and 19,098 CY excavated from the intertidal area.

Some key planned actions during the next few weeks include:
• Equipment and barges will begin leaving the site for the break between construction seasons.
• Contractors will remain onsite, finishing up land-based work and managing the stockpiles of
dredged materials.
• Caution, the site has numerous construction hazards will remain closed to the public during the
off season.

Questions or concerns? Project information line: 888-707-8663; email:
info@PortGambleBayCleanup.com


